
 

JDPC Closing Extended & Discounted Daycare Packages / Gift Certificates 
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Just Dogs PlayCare closure will be extended at least through Sunday, April 12th.  We 
continue to gather and evaluate information from local, state, and federal authorities, as 
well as pet industry experts and base our decisions on what we believe is best for our 
staff, customers, and community.  We wish we were able to communicate a date we are 
targeting to reopen.  Unfortunately, we don’t feel comfortable with any projection based 
on the lack of a consistent recommendation. 
 
Despite not having a date to give you, we are hard at work on many things to help us 
when we reopen.  Some of these are revenue generating ideas while others are 
hopefully educational and/or fun.  We are working our hardest to not lay off staff, as we 
will need them on the other side of this!  We continue to investigate all options to be 
able to make payroll, pay rent, etc.  Some of you have asked how you can help, and we 
greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness and generosity.  
 
During our closure, we have created discounted Daycare Packages and Gift 
Certificates that can be purchased: 

• Full-Day Daycare Package - $20 per visit with a six-month expiration from the 
date we reopen, minimum purchase is 5 visits and no maximum 

• Half-Day Daycare Package - $10 per visit with a six-month expiration from the 
date we reopen, minimum purchase is 5 visits and no maximum 

• Gift Certificate - $60 Gift Certificate can be purchased for $50 

If you would like to purchase a Daycare Package or Gift Certificate, please leave a 

voicemail (319-545-7111) or send us an email (info@justdogsplaycare.com) and we will 
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call you to process a payment. 

 

We are also creating a GoFundMe campaign named Just Dogs PlayCare COVID-19 

Rescue, hoping to generate donations beyond our customer base.  We'll send you a 

communication with a link to the campaign when it is ready to accept donations.  If you 

are unable to make a purchase or donation, we completely understand. 

 

As always, if you have any questions, feel free to give us a call (319-545-7111) or send 

us an email (info@justdogsplaycare.com).  We can’t wait to be able to reopen 

JDPC.  We miss all of you and your wonderful dogs!  

 

With sincere thanks for your loyalty and understanding, 

Carol & Brad 
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